COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPENG

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

‘ Telegrams : Commnittee, Fen, London Telephome : KOYal 3551 (8 Lines)

i 28th September, 1956,
Dear Sir,
the 18th Septeuber relating to the steamer

"DALESIDE" and note that the Owners desire to
poatpone the Epecial Survey for six months,

1 I have your letter and enclosure of
e (H)

In view of the age of thils ship 1t
is considered that a satisfactory General
Examination in accordance with e¢ircular lo,1959
should be held in drydock about the due date
of the Speclal Survey, ise. October, and it -
is concluded that the Owners will make the
necessary arrangements on the vessel's arrival
at Abergfideen or Peterhead towards the end of
that month. .

- With reference to the Owners' remarks
¥ regarding the ScrewBhaft Survey 1t should be

' pointwout to them that the screwshaft requires
to be renewed by the end of December, 1956, as
recommended by the Abdrdeen Surveyors in
December, 1955.

You will observe that the Boiler Survey
becomes due at the end of December,

Yours felthfully,

Ce.C.Abn,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Efecretary, @ 2021
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